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Attention Oregon Legislature: 

Union County needs indoor plumping at our Fairgrounds. We use the Fairgrounds for 

much more than just the fair. It is used year- round and is very important for use in 

emergencies. No indoor plumbing hinders that, and we need the funds to connect to 

the City of La Grande water and sewer system. The challenge is crossing a river and 

a freeway to get there.  

The current cost will be 4.1 million. This is up from just $700,000 in 2019. We are 

asking for 2.5 million from the Legislature today. We have match for the rest of the 

Project.  

We would appreciate your support for this very important project in NE Oregon.  

Commissioner Donna Beverage 

Union County 


